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OSH ALERT  2019-05 [18 March 2019]              
 

USCG Publishes Updated National 
Container Inspection Program Manual 

 
 

                                  
 

The United States Coast Guard has announced (14 March) the publication of a 
revised reference manual used by members of that agency’s specialized container 
inspection teams. 
 
The National Container Inspection Program Manual provides both Policy and 
Doctrine applicable to hazardous materials and container transportation laws 
and regulation enforced by the agency. 
 
A link to the revised publication is provided here:   Revised NCIP Manual 

  Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 

https://media.defense.gov/2019/Mar/15/2002101628/-1/-1/0/CIM_16616_11D.PDF

